
Please share the attached document with all ICRC commissioners. 
 
While I still strongly request/desire the reunion of the South Austin 
Combined Neighborhood Planning area, I am requesting that at a minimum 
you reunite Southwood Neighborhood Association by reattaching precinct T-
446 to District 5. 
 
Thank you, Joan Owens 
  
Joan Owens 
 


